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The purpose of the Design Integration 
Review was to gather all personnel working 
on the TALOS project and define the final 
prototype form factor. This included all 
elements from industry, academia and DoD 
that are working to deliver the advanced 
combat suit in August of 2018.  Each 
functional area comprising the TALOS 
presented their recommendations and 
refined vision to the greater TALOS team 
over a three-day period.

02 November - 03 
November 2016

Event Outcomes
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Design Integration Review

•  Focused the greater TALOS team on the pathway 
forward

• It was held in an open forum which encouraged 
collaboration from all  participants, regardless of 
specialty

• Concerns and ideas were generated  which 
increased the integration of the TALOS sub-
components

• Follow-up actions were generated and delegated to 
the various functional leads

• Compartmented industry partners were presented 
the strategic way forward in order to better 
understand where their contributions would tie into 
the major effort

• Resulted in a much further refined design plan for 
the TALOS


